
Actions taken at the February 16, 2011 School Board meeting: 
 

1. Approve additions to current Risk Management Plan. 

2. Approve F.E. Moran quote for Phase 2 of Security Alarm Replacement at the 

Junior High/High School. 

3. Approve overnight stay for FFA/Farm Bureau Youth Conference in 

Springfield on April 4, 2011. 

4. Approve updated 2010/2011 School Calendar with Snow Day adjustments. 

5. Approve $800.00 contribution to Greenfield towards new Softball 

Uniforms. 

6. Allow the Northwestern Administration to begin constructing an 

expansion agreement with the Greenfield Administration to alter the 

current intergovernmental agreement between the 

Greenfield/Northwestern School Districts.  The current intergovernmental 

agreement will expand to include the following programs: Boys: High 

School & Junior High Basketball and Scholastic Bowl, Boys 5th & 6th grade 

Basketball.  Girls: High School & Junior High Volleyball & Scholastic Bowl, 

High School Dance, Junior High Basketball & Cheerleading and 5th & 6th 

Grade Girls Basketball & Volleyball and High School Cheerleading. 

7. Purchase Laptop computer insurance for take home computers with a $250 

deductible for a total of $7380.00. 

8. Approve renewal of Matthew Phillips contract for 3 years. 


